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Mr. President,
Poland thanks Cambodia for the national report and active participation in the fourth cycle of the UPR process. 
We welcome efforts of Cambodia in alleviating poverty. 
Poland recommends Cambodia to:
1. promptly investigate all allegations of torture, ill-treatment and deaths in custody, and ensure that survivors of torture and ill-treatment, as well as the families of those who have died in custody, have access to remedy and reparations;
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]release detained human rights defenders, political dissidents, journalists, and media personnel, drop court cases against them, and refrain from harassing or attacking them; 
3. improve  access to quality health services, in particular in rural areas and for children with disabilities,  children belonging to minority groups and migrant children, and ensure that all health  facilities had adequate water, sanitation and hygiene facilities.
We wish Cambodia a succesful UPR.
Thank you

